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August 21, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

Once again, ALL students can receive a free breakfast and lunch for the 2024-25 school year.  While no application 

is required, it is incredibly important to our programming and funding that our families submit an Education 

Benefits Form.  To receive all state and federal funding we are entitled to through our participation in the 

Community Eligibility Provision (CEP), please take a few moments to complete the benefits form through the 

Family Portal of Meal Magic. 

 

1.  Click here to visit the family portal 

2. Select “APPLY FOR BENEFITS” 

a. You do NOT need to create an account 

3. Information to submit: 

a. All children living in your household 

b. Total household size 

c. Income range 

 

Why is Riverview Schools requesting financial information?  

The information you provide impacts the funding amounts that will be made available to each school from the State 

of Michigan. Without this information, Riverview Schools could lose important funding for education programs 

that our students need. These supplemental grants and programs have the potential to offer supports and services for 

our students including, but not limited to: 

· Instructional supports (staff, supplies & materials) 

· Non-instructional services (counseling, social work) 

· Professional learning for staff 

· Parent and community engagement 

· Technology 

 

How will this information be protected? 

In keeping with district policy, submissions will be handled confidentially as required by the Family Education 

Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). 

 

Without your assistance, Riverview Schools cannot maximize the use of available state and federal funding to 

benefit all students.  If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Edwards at 734-285-2087 ext. 3231. 

 

Go Pirates, 

 

 

https://riverviewschools.familyportal.cloud/
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